
From: Brad Harris
Subject: CANCELED: September 8th MJTC Meeting
Date: Wednesday, September 01, 2021 12:04:36 PM

PLEASE NOTE: The
September 8th Meeting

of the
MONTACHUSETT JOINT TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE

(MJTC)
has been

CANCELED.
 
 

The next meeting of the MJTC will be held on Wednesday October
13th.  Meeting notices will be sent out approximately one (1) week

prior to the meeting date.
 
If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the MRPC.

 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Brad Harris
Transportation Project Director
MRPC
464 Abbott Avenue
Leominster, MA 01453
Email: bharris@mrpc.org
Tel. (978) 345-7376 ext. 311
Fax (978) 348-2490
 
Please be advised that the Massachusetts Secretary of State considers e-mail to be a public record,
and therefore subject to the Massachusetts Public Records Law, M.G.L. c. 66 § 10.
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